FAW News
December 19, 2023

“And the virgin shall be with child and give birth to a son and he shall be called
Emmanuel, (which means God with us) “ Isaiah 7:14

Dear Father Andrew White Families,

On behalf of the entire Father Andrew White School, we wish you a blessed Christmas with your
families and friends. We hope that you enjoy the time off together and are able to spend time
with our Lord at Mass and Church, thanking Him for the wonderful gift of His Son. Jesus
teaches us about the love of the Father for us. He desires that we receive this gift and then give
forth this great gift of love to others.

Now is a good time to remind boys to get their hair cut! They will look great for those Christmas
pictures and also look great in school when your student returns on January 2! Please ensure
that your student is compliant with the guidelines of boys' hair cuts above the collar, eyebrows
and ears!! It is also a good time to check those uniforms! We will be offering our uniform pop-
up events regularly on the first Friday of each month from 3:00 - 4:30! A special thank you to
Mrs. Laney for all of her work on ensuring that our students have the necessary clothing

items. Please ensure that any donated uniforms are clean and in good condition.

With heartfelt thanksgiving for all of the ways our wonderful FAW community shows love to
others,

Janet Szoch

Principal



